
        

  

From: 

Sent: Thursday 09 February 2023 17:26 

To: licensing Policy 

Subject: ‘ 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

    

Hello 

Yes it can be removed. 

Thank you 

Kind regards . 

On Thu, 9 Feb 2023 at 16:42, Licensing Policy <Licensing.Policy@waverley.gov.uk> wrote: 

' Good afternoon 

The Licensing Manager has asked for clarification regarding the Late Night Refreshment. Can this be removed as 

you are now not opening after 23:00 hours on the Friday and Saturday? Many thanks. 

' Regards 

Licensing Administrator, Regulatory Services 

Waverley Borough Council, The Burys, Godalming, Surrey, GU7 1HR 

, 01483 523219 (ext 3219) 

- www.waverley.gov.uk/licensing 

  

www.businesswaverley.co.uk 

Sent: 29 January 2023 23:12 

To: Licensing Policy <Licensing.Policy@waverley.gov.uk> 
i Sy


